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Faith Flourishing in Lockdown 

Is the nation turning to God in prayer? Well, not quite 
yet, but research from Tearfund has shown that prayer 
is more common than many would think, with just  
under half (44%) of UK adults saying that they pray, 
and one in twenty (5%) saying they have started  
praying during the lockdown. Daily data from Google 
for 95 countries corroborates this increased interest, 
as searches for prayer are at their highest levels ever  
recorded. 

In addition, a quarter (24%) of UK adults say they have 
watched or listened to a religious service since  
lockdown, 5% of whom say they have never been to 
church before. Some churches are seeing double,  
sometimes triple, the number of people watching their 
Sunday meetings online that would normally attend in 
person. 

… 
So let this research give you a new courage to offer to 
pray for people you know who are struggling, or invite 
them to watch an online service. And let’s also turn our 
prayers and actions beyond our immediate horizons to 
remember that we are part of a global community.  

Dr. Ruth Valerio  

Taken from the website of the London Institute for  

Contemporary Christianity - read more here   

Please pray for Mathias who is a Radiologist 
working in the MRI department:  

‘Work has been 
very busy and  
challenging  
because of the  
extra infection  

control measures we have to take since  
every patient we come in contact with has 
to be treated as COVID-19 positive even 
when they do not have symptoms. Scanning 
COVID-19 positive patients is more  
challenging and stressful.  
One of the complications of COVID-19  
patients has been an increase in strokes. 
MRI is good at detecting strokes and so we 
have been scanning COVID patients for 
strokes.  
Some of the patients who come for scans 
are very confused and at times unable to  
co-operate and sometimes take off their  
face masks while we are attending to them.’ 

Please pray for protection for Mathias and 
the whole family as he continues to work 
through this period in the NHS.  

This week please 

pray for the people 

living in Tay Street 

https://ststephenspreston.org.uk/
https://www.licc.org.uk/resources/faith-flourishing/?utm_source=Receive+emails+from+LICC&utm_campaign=d2b88bc416-20200228_CwC_Faith_Flourishing&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_4c5e4c21df-d2b88bc416-30559173&mc_cid=d2b88bc416&mc_eid=4b8e18fa3a
https://www.licc.org.uk/resources/faith-flourishing/?utm_source=Receive+emails+from+LICC&utm_campaign=d2b88bc416-20200228_CwC_Faith_Flourishing&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_4c5e4c21df-d2b88bc416-30559173&mc_cid=d2b88bc416&mc_eid=4b8e18fa3a
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqauIahbANNiMN8ZbcHv9Uw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqauIahbANNiMN8ZbcHv9Uw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqauIahbANNiMN8ZbcHv9Uw
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The Preston Churches in Prayer 
Tuesday morning Prayer Meetings will be on  

zoom from 5th May at 7.30am 

If you would like to join in  
please email Andy Pratt:   

andrewpratt1@btinternet.com  

We have been praying for 5 people since Ascension 

Day, and have participated in the 24/7 two days of 

prayer. Do you have any stories to share from this? If 

so, please send them to Dave 

(vicardave@ststephenspreston.org.uk) 
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